
 

REPORT 

CITY OF HARTSVILLE, SOUTH CAROLINA 

COUNCIL COMMUNITY ENGAGEMENT COMMITTEE 

TUESDAY, July 30, 2019 – 4:00 PM 

CITY COUNCIL CHAMBERS – 100 EAST CAROLINA AVENUE 

 

PURSUANT TO FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT SC CODE 30-4-80:  WRITTEN NOTICE WAS DELIVERED TO THE PRESS BY 

EMAIL ON FRIDAY, JULY 26, 2019, AND DULY POSTED AT CITY HALL LOCATED AT 100 EAST CAROLINA AVENUE, AN 

ACCESSIBLE FACILITY. 

Committee Members Present:  Tre’ Gammage, Chair, Johnny Andrews, Bobby McGee 

Members of the Public Present: None 

Staff:  Lauren Baker  

 

Chair, Tre’ Gammage called the meeting to order at 4:02 PM. 

 

The Chair led discussion on the following: 

a) Loop da’Ville and Bike to the Future 

Students from the Governor’s School for Science and Mathematics are interested in having a pop up park for the 

Loop da’Ville Race on October 5, 2019. Ideas of a water station, ice cream, and simple seating such as tire seats, 

and hay bales were brought up. Chair Gammage will meet with them when school returns to get a game plan of 

what the committee members will do. 

 

b) Citibot Release Date 

Lauren has been working with Citibot on the logistics and marketing of the Citibot Release in Hartsville. The plan 

is to have a Mid-August Soft Launch with city employees, City Council, and other interested parties to work any 

kinks out. We will go live for a full launch to the public around September 1, 2019. 

 

c) Next meeting: August 27, 2019, at 4:00 PM, in City Council Chambers 

Chair Gammage adjourned the meeting at 4:36 PM. 

This is our report and recommendations to the full Council. 

 

             

Tre’ Gammage, Chair         Date 


